
 

End of Year Barbecue  
 

June 7 at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Walnut Grove Park – West Shelter 
(See Attached Map) 

 
The ASCE Younger Members would like to celebrate the success 
we’ve had over the past year, and you’re invited! We will be hosting a 
barbecue at the Walnut Grove Park (150th and Q Streets) at the west 
shelter.   Attached is a map of Walnut Grove. 
 
Food and drinks will be provided by the YMG Committee. Please feel 
free to bring outdoor equipment such as folding chairs, frisbees, 
softballs and gloves, and other fun outdoor activities. 
 
Please reply to this email if you would like to attend.  Also, feel free to 
invite spouses and guests! If you have any questions please contact 
Amelia Toellner (actoellner@terracon.com) or Pat Hillyer 
(Pat.Hillyer@LRA-inc.com) the younger member co-chairs bringing 
you this event.  Hope to see you there!! 
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